NASS Review


February 10, 2009
Based upon the review of answers to question 18B NASS concludes that the statistical methods and procedures defined for the Farmers Market Survey appear to be sound.

Suggestion:  Under question 3 it was mentioned that those individuals who managed multiple markets appeared to be underrepresented in responses, NASS recommends conducting extensive analysis to determine if any other subgroups were underrepresented.
